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I don’t make it my practice to object to planning proposals but in this case I must make an exception. The
proposal is entirely out of keeping with the local area of Slimbridge, Cambridge and Cam. The character of
these rural villages will be lost forever by such a large development.

I understand that we would be building on agricultural land, the type of land that we will need more of in
the future. Surely there must be brown field sites that would be more suitable for development.

From the plans I can’t see much in the way of a suitable infrastructure, just a primary school is not enough.

As you know the sewage situation in the area is not good, particularly in Slimbridge where a lot of work has
been done. Are we sure that the current sewage infrastructure will be able to cope or will we return to
sewage flooding as we have seen in the past?


